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     My beloved brothers, may the grace of our Lord Jesus be with you, your churches, and 

families. We are pleased to share with you what happened this month. Due to Pastor 

Donald and Carolyn’s travel to the USA, we are going to their pueblo of Chimay every 

Friday for them.  While my wife (Geny) gives discipleship 

lessons to some women, I (Luis) have a Bible study at Felipe 

and Basilia’s house with his son Abelardo, his granddaughter 

and her son, and a young man named Lawrence. We then 

visit others like Blanca and Saturnino, who have listened very 

well, but they are not saved yet.  On Friday there is a meeting 

at Dilma's house where hopefully new people will come. 

Please pray for all these contacts. 

In our pueblo of Kancabdzonot there have only been 3 

people since Mireya and Isauro have been away. One day the 

neighbor, Silvia, invited us to eat with her and her husband 

Mamerto. It was something quite beautiful that we did not expect. After leaving their home, 

we talked with Eduardo, his sister Angela, their mother and their sister-in-law Leydi. We 

were able to share what we believe about the Bible and salvation. Then we visited Aida and 

her husband Juan.  Please pray for all these contacts – that they will understand the gospel 

and see their need to be saved. Please pray for us since our car continues to have its 

problems. There was a Sunday when we could not go to Kancabdzonot. Hopefully we will be 

able to replace it soon. Please continue to pray! We know that God is great and wonderful, 

and He can do anything. We want to plant more seed and see more people saved! God bless 

you for your prayers and support. You don't know how that helps us. 1 Corinthians 15:58 

tells us that nothing we do in the work of the Lord is in vain. 

Luis and Geny - missionaries to the pueblos of Yucatán 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Update from Don and Carolyn Carney 

We came home on June 23. We received our 2 Covid vaccines, visited several of our 

children in Florida, and attended the wedding of our grandson, Ryan. We were ready to 

return to Mexico July 21, but Covid hit our family. Eight of us in Jacksonville came down 

with Covid, so we are still here recuperating.  Please pray for our son-in-law, Paul, who has 

been hit the hardest. 

Thanks for all you do for Project 5-10!  We need your prayers more than ever! 

 

dcarney1947@gmail.com                     (904) 371-2912 (home)  
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